
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 12:57:43 PM

 
From: Brian Young  
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:20 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
The Liberals "saved our bacon" with regard to Ontario's coal-fired generating plants.
BUT that was only a stop-gap action.
CO2 is a Greenhouse Gas however you produce it.
Gas is NOT a long-term solution to the real problem: global warming expands off increases in
CO2 in the atmosphere.

WE MUST TRANSITION OFF FOSSIL FUELS!
WE MUST TRANSITION OVER TO RENEWABLES . . . FAST!

Do not approve and build this expansion thinking it is an answer to global warming!
Do not approve and build build this expansion thinking it is cheaper than alternative
renewables!
This expansion only continues our dependence on fossil fuels and THAT'S WHAT IS
KILLING THE PLANET.

Brian Young

 

Yours truly,

Brian Young 
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